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South China Barge Suspension During China Lunar New Year Holiday 

 

Dear Valued HMM Customer,  

 

Please be advised that South China Customs has announced Custom offices (excluding Yantian, Shekou, Da 

Chan Bay, Hong Kong) will be off duty during China Lunar New Year period.  Barge services will be suspended 

during this period due to customs closure. 

• Planned Barge Suspension Schedule:  Feb 05-Feb 18 
1) To Xiamen via Yantian, Shekou, Da Chan Bay, Hong Kong, Nansha 
2) To PRD area via Yantian, Shekou, Da Chan Bay, Hong Kong, Nansha 

Cargo arriving during suspension schedule will be delayed for connection and possibly incur demurrage 

charges at transship port.  Please take consideration to advance or rollover booking to avoid arrival at 

transship port during suspension period to avoid incurring extra cost, 

Note: 

• Suspension schedule is subject to change 

• HMM will not be responsible for any cost arising from barge suspension 
 

We appreciate your continued support of HMM. Please contact your local sales representative or our Dallas 

Customer Service Center at 1-877-749-8632 for updated details on affected vessel sailings or for any other 

questions.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

HMM America 


